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Message from the Lord Mayor 
 
On behalf of the City of Sydney, I write to commemorate the 120th anniversary of the Australian 
National Flag on National Flag Day. 
 
Australians have united under our beloved flag for over a century, in hard times, as well as good. The 
flag has been a visual rallying cry during wars and other conflicts, as well as acting as an evocative 
symbol of what we have fought for during times of peace. It represents our shared values, our 
national identity and our collective commitment to respect, inclusion and freedom. 
 
Our flag is recognised around the globe and is an important part of Australia’s character and 
traditions. The City of Sydney proudly flies the Australian National Flag from all our buildings. We 
display it at citizenship ceremonies and at other official events. It bonds all Australians, representing 
all citizens, and celebrating our rich and diverse community.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Clover Moore 
Lord Mayor of Sydney 
 
 


